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Winter 2018 – New Members are always welcome! 
 

 

We are absolutely delighted to announce that B.U.S.T. founder member Pam 

Corrigan has been awarded a British Citizen Award in recognition for almost 30 

years dedication.  This is truly well deserved, and Pam has been invited to 

receive this honour at the Palace of Westminster in January 2019.  This will be 

followed by a “Lap of Honour Tour” to the post-event reception where certificates 

will be presented.  Thank you, Pam, we are so proud of you and so grateful for 

your tireless efforts over the years. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

EVERY DONATION COUNTS… 

 

 An anonymous supporter left £40 at The Breast Care Centre in 
      an empty Redoxon tube – re-cycling at its best! 

 Thornbury WI chose us as their Charity of the Year & raised over  
      £600  

 Steve Weitz Players Golf Club Charity of the Year raised over  
     £3,000 

 & a cheque for £130,000 in memory of E.A. Philips 
 

DON’T SAY GOODBYE,  
LET’S KEEP IN TOUCH… 

 
By now we’re sure you’ve heard of 

GDPR, but do you know that it 

affects us & how we keep in touch 

with our members & supporters? 

For us to continue sending anyone 

on our mailing list newsletters and 

occasional information either by 

email or post we need everyone to 

actively request to stay in contact 

with us.  

If you haven’t already filled out a 

consent form, please ask for one at 

the next meeting or contact our 

GDPR compliance Officer Jackie at 

bust@bustbristol.co.uk or  

07712 114774

MORE FIZZ ANYONE?             
It was a sparkling evening at 

Fizz Gallery Clevedon for a 

Private View event of Clare 

Wright’s work. Clare kindly 

donated this original piece of 

her work for the raffle that 

raised £600.  

 

 

 

 

It’s been a busy time at the Breast Care 
Centre, the cheques keep coming, thank you. 

 

“Blooming Fantastic Ladies”  
Jenny Johnson & family arranged a “Bras in 
Bloom” fundraiser in Clevedon raised over 
£600 

 
 

The purpose of the British Citizen Award (BCA) is to 

recognize individuals that are making a positive 

contribution to their community, society or chosen 

cause in the hope that it encourages them and others 

to emulate their good work, this ethos totally captures 

Pam’s true spirit… Many congratulations from us all. 
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                                                                                                                                        Charity 1117508         

Breast-cancer Unit Support Trust 

supporting 

Bristol’s only Breast Care Centre 

 

Thank you for your continued support and for taking the time to read 
our Winter newsletter. Please don’t let this be Goodbye, 

remember to complete your GDPR consent form,  
we’d love to keep in touch in 2019 

 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
London Marathon – 28th April 2019 
We were so excited to announce in our Autumn newsletter that B.U.S.T. 
have been successful in the 2019 London Marathon Charity Ticket Raffle 
and are delighted that David Smith is to be our entrant. David and his 
family are longtime supporters of B.U.S.T.  We’ll be keeping you posted 
with news on Facebook on how we can show our support and sponsor 
David.  
 

                        NEXT Members meeting 15th January 2019 

Usual place and time, Breast Care Centre, Southmead Hospital, 
7pm. Please feel free to bring along family and friends. 

 
2019 Members meetings: 16th April, 16th July & 15th October. 

 

WE’RE ALMOST THERE… 

It’s hard to believe that the clock has ticked by and it’s almost time to say, 
“farewell 2018” and “welcome 2019”.  In the coming months we look 
forward to sharing news of our wonderful supporter’s fund-raising efforts 
and welcoming new members to our meetings. Please do come along, 
we’re a friendly bunch, honest! 
So as the clock strikes 12 and we sign off for 2018, our New Year wish to 
our members and their families is one of Hope for the future and may this 
give us happiness in the present…  

 
 
 
 
 

 

Contact Us      

Breast-cancer Unit Support Trust 

Supporting Bristol’s Only Breast Care 

Centre at Southmead Hospital 

Tel: 07712 114774 

Email: bust@bustbristol.co.uk 

Website: www.bustbristol.co.uk 

 

https://www.facebook.com/bustbristol 

Your Bust Committee:

 
Fancy joining BUST and 
fundraising for the Breast 
Centre? Or perhaps you already 
have an event planned? 
If so, we’d love to hear from you 
and are always happy to help 
promote via our Facebook page. 

 

 

 Newsletter kindly designed by 

wrapped-to-perfection.co.uk 
 

http://www.bustbristol.co.uk/

